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Government House Staff Evacuated Due to Smoke
Conditions: Lt. Governor's Office Announces
Temporary Closure

All staff safely evacuated from Government House on St. Croix
following smoke reports. Virgin Islands Fire/EMS found no fire but are
investigating

Community Center / Published On July 05, 2024 12:49 PM /

Staff Consortium July 05, 2024

VIFEMS first responders investigate report of smoke at Government House on St. Croix
on Friday, July 5, 2024. By. GOVERNMENT HOUSE

ST. CROIX — Government House staff on St. Croix were evacuated today following a report of
smoke conditionsin the building. The Virgin Islands Fire and Emergency Medical Services (VI
Fire/EMS) were dispatched to investigate the incident.
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According to the Government House Executive Security Unit, it has been determined that there is
no fire. All staff members have been reported safe and accounted for. The offices will remain
closed until the cause of the smoke condition is determined and the building is deemed safe for
occupancy.

Lieutenant Governor Tregenza A. Roach announced the temporary closure of the Recorder of
Deeds Division located at Government House in Christiansted due to the smoke conditions, which
posed a safety hazard. The premises have been vacated and are currently being assessed by the VI
Fire/EM S Department.

The Recorder of Deeds Office is expected to reopen and resume normal operations on Monday,
July 8, 2024. The Office of the Lieutenant Governor apologized for any inconveniences caused by
the temporary closure.
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